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National Elections – 29th May 2024 

As we approach the upcoming national and provincial elections, it is crucial to remember the profound 

impact politics has on our union and our collective future. While NAPTOSA remains steadfast in its 

commitment to being non-party political, we cannot ignore the significant influence political decisions 

wield over our daily lives, workplaces, and the broader community. We are thus political but not party 

political. 

Every vote cast on 29th May honours the struggle for democracy. Voting is not just a civic duty; it is an 

opportunity to shape the direction of our country and provinces, influencing policies that directly impact 

our rights, working conditions, and quality of life. As active citizens, it is imperative that we exercise our 

democratic right to vote, ensuring our voices are heard. 

Let us stand together as a country, united in our resolve to make a difference, demonstrating our 

commitment to fostering positive change by participating in the electoral process. Remember, we cannot 

complain about the outcome if we choose to remain passive observers. Our strength lies in our collective 

action, and by casting our ballots, we assert our influence in shaping a better tomorrow for ourselves and 

future generations. 

NAPTOSA calls on all its members to participate actively on the 29th of May 2024, by casting your vote for 

the party or individual of your choosing. Together, let us ensure that our voices resonate throughout the 

corridors of power.  

In solidarity, 

Mr BL Manuel 

Executive Director 
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